
 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Cardiff                           Term: Spring 2 2024-2025            Topic: Once upon a time 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

We have had the most wonderful 

term in Cardiff class! Our topic this 

term has been once upon a time 

which has been lots of fun reading 

all the different fairy-tale stories. In 

English our story we have been 

focusing on is the Three little pigs.  

The pupils have enjoyed acting out 

the story and exploring the props. In 

maths we have been exploring 

positional language using a box 

and one of the Three little pigs.  This 

term, we have been celebrating 

some key events including Pancake 

Day. The pupils enjoyed decorating 

pancakes with different fruits and 

even some of us tasting the fruits. In 

Cardiff class we have been 

practicing transitioning to different 

places around the school. We have 

taken a trip over to Pembroke 

playground and even a trip down 

to the woodland area. We have 

enjoyed exploring the woodland 

area and finding all the bugs and 

animals down there.  

We have continued with swimming 

this half term which is a massive 

highlight of the week. We all get 

super excited when it comes to 

Friday and we know it’s swimming, 

The pupil’s confidence has grown 

so much in the water. 

We hope you have a lovely Easter 

holidays!  

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Friday 4th April 2025 

 

First day back: Tuesday 22nd April 2025 

 


